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Whether you’re video chatting with your loved one, or maybe
just listening to music, these Lenovo M0520 speakers will
ensure that you are hearing the best-quality sound possible.
 They can be used both on your laptop or at your desktop
computer, and these compact, convenient speakers are portable.
 All you have to do is attach the convenient USB-powered
connection with an energy saving function to whichever device
you’re using at the time.

When traveling, no one wants to bring along his or her
oversized, awkwardly shaped speakers, so the Lenovo speaker
allows for easy storage, without taking up precious space in
your suitcase.  To even take the sound experience further, the
speakers also attatch to smartphones and MP3/MP4 players, so
you can bring them with you to the beach and play you and your
partner’s favorite playlist.  Their chic, elegant look makes
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them that much better than the competition too.  Available in
red or black, it suits both sexes, achieving the look of
either classy or cute.

Have a Skype date with your man on the road?  Great!  These
speakers will make it seem like he is in the room with you, as
you hear his voice booming through the amps.  Even if you’re
not technologically savvy, setting up these speakers is a no-
brainer.  Just plug them into your computer and you’re ready
to jam out or chat it up, while listening to the other person
loud and clear- thanks to the four watts of power they work
off of and the built-in amplifiers.

This product proves that bigger isn’t always better, so enjoy
the top-notch sound at a reasonable cost, and reap the
benefits at home or on the go.

Visit shop.Lenovo.com for more.


